From: MaryBe McMillan <marybe@aflcionc.org>
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2013 3:59 PM

To: gnichol

Subject: poverty, partnerships, and the public good
Gene,

Hope your semester is going well. T'd like to find out more about the discussion on Nov. 25 about Poverty,
Partnerships, and the Public Good. If it's about strategies to lifl folks out of poverty, can labor be involved in the
discussion? Let me know, ‘

Thanks,

MB

MaryBe McMillan, Secretary-Treasurer
North Carolina State AFL-CIO

PO Box 10805 (mailing address)

1408 Hillsborough St. (street address)
Raleigh, NC 27605

919-833-6678

919-523-2835 (cell)

919-828-2102 (fax)

www.aflcione.org




